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Nurture  Enrich  Inspire           Friday 25th June 2021 

Message from Mrs Money 

www.sandringham.surrey.sch.uk       01252 837538     info@sandringham.kite.academy 

 
Over the last 2 weeks we have been delighted to be able to go ahead with the 

year group trips to Bocketts Farm, Brooklands and Milestones museums. For 

many of the children it was the first time that they had been on a school trip 

and they were so excited to be out of school on an adventure, especially going 

on the coach! They all looked so smart, behaved impeccably and the weather 

was great. Thank you to the staff for organising the trips, to parents who 

joined us on the day and the children…they made us feel very proud of them. 

 

The weather is very changeable at the moment so please remember to send a 

lightweight coat on wet days and apply suncream in the morning on sunny days. 

 

Thank you very much to all of you who have returned your fundraising Smartie 

tubes. Mrs Green has been busy counting the coins this week and you have 

raised an incredible £817.11. Thank you for your support! 

 

Thank you to the FRIENDS committee for organising the Father’s Day gifts. 

I hope that Dads, Grandads and other important men in your children’s lives 

had lovely weekends. If you haven’t seen it already please have a look at the 

children’s messages and singing on their tapestry accounts too.  

 

I will continue to keep you updated on any in school events over the next few 

weeks. I really do appreciate how disappointing it is for parents that you are 

not able to be in school for assemblies and sports day. I am continuing to 

navigate my way through the endless guidance documents and updates and am 

trying my very best to continue with as much as we can in school. Sports day 

will certainly not be the same without all of you, however we will ensure that 

the children still have a fantastic day of fun. There have been several bubble 

closures in schools locally so we must continue to stay vigilant and maintain 

our high standards of cleaning and handwashing.   

 

Events such as ‘moving up day’ involving children moving from school to school 

have been cancelled this term across Surrey. However, I know that the 

children (and you) are keen to find out which class they are joining in 

September. Next Wednesday the children in Reception and Year 1 will meet 

their new teachers on the field for a story and you will receive a letter on 

this day outlining the staffing structure for September. 

 

Wishing you all a relaxing weekend. 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER 

 

SUMMER WEATHER 

Please ensure children 

have named hats and 

water bottles (filled with 

water only) in school at 

all times. Please apply sun 

cream before coming to 

school. 

 

DOGS 

Dogs are not permitted 

on site at any time. 

Please avoid standing 

near the front gate as 

some children are wary 

of dogs. 

 

DROP OFF/PICK UP 

Please arrive at the 

correct time at the 

beginning and the end of 

the school day. Arriving 

before or after your 

allotted time causes 

congestion with other 

year groups. Thank you 

 

 

INSET DAY 
Wed 21st July 

 

END OF TERM 
Tuesday 20th July 1.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INSET DAYS-19/20 
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SANDRINGHAM NEWS 

SUMMER TERM DIARY DATES 
 

 

Monday 28th June ~ Sports Day in school event for children. Please 

ensure that PE kits are in school and that children wear trainers that fit. 

 

 

Wednesday 30th June ~ Moving Up Day ~ children meet new teachers  

 

Friday 2nd July ~ Reserve Sports Day (if needed due to weather on 28/6) 

 

Thursday 15th July ~ Year 2 Leavers Play to Parents at 10am 

(arrangements TBC) 

 

 

Thursday 15th July ~ Celebration Afternoon for families (cancelled) 

 

Monday 19th July ~ Year 2 Beach Party – more information to follow 

                               ~ Nursery Family Fun Day (arrangements TBC) 

 

 

Tuesday 20th July ~ End of Term at 1.30pm 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SCHOOL TRIPS 
 



 
 
 

 

 


